
	

	

																																Notice	For	School	Reopening				
	

	
Dear	Students	&	Parents,	
	
As	per	the	latest	directions	received	by	Commission	For	Air	Quality	classes	
for	all	students	up	to	class	12th	will	resume	from	27/11/2024	i.e.	tomorrow	
onwards,	however	classes	will	be	conducted	in	Hybrid	Mode	for	now	until	
further	directions	are	received.	Please	follow	the	instructions	regarding	
reopening	of	school:-	
	
	
1) Students	of	classes	Nursery	to	8th	will	attend	the	school	on	alternate	
days	starting	from	28/11/2024	i.e.	one	day	physical	classes	and	one	
day	online	classes	for	now,	any	changes	in	the	same	will	be	
communicated	by	school.		

	
2) Students	of	classes	9th	to	12th	will	attend	school	regularly	for	now	from	
tomorrow	onwards	i.e.	27/11/2024	as	their	academic	progress	is	in	
vain	due	to	closure	of	school	for	a	prolonged	period.	

	
3) School	will	switch	to	winter	timings	from	tomorrow	onwards	for	all	
students	i.e.	8:30am	-1:00	pm	for	students	of	classes	Nursery	to	3rd	
and	8:15	am		-2:15pm	for	classes	4th	–	12th.	All	students	must	attend	
school	in	proper	school	uniform.	

	
4) Periodic	tests	of	students	of	classes	Nursery	-8th	will	continue	from	
1/12/2024	i.e.	Monday	onwards	and	for	classes	9th	-12th	periodic	test	
will	resume	from	28/11/2024	onwards.	

	
We	hope	students	and	parents	will	cooperate	with	school	in	the	above	
matter.		
	

											Regards,	
	
											(PRINCIPAL)	
		


